Date 10-08-2017

NOTICE

e e you that the University Polytechmic is

gl.-ga:n;:mg; lecture on “Beginning of New Hopes & New Era” for th;

; :;57 Year tudents of all branches. The lecture is scheduled on 11-08-
in Pharmacy Seminar Hall at 2:00 p.m. onwards.

We are pleased to inform

XKoo gwRl ™
(Dr1. <. M. Moecd)
Principal

’ University Polytechnic

FOR ANY QUERY AND DETAIL, CONTACT
Mr. Mohd Shuaib Siddiqui 07398997254

Mr. Tushar Verma

Mr. Mohd Shadab Siddiqui

Mr. Shariq Maseed Khan -

Ms. Hiba Haroon

Ms. Rida Sageer

Mr. Abid Shakeel

Mr. Mohd Ahmer,

Mr. Virendra Kumar Maurya

Copy to:

1- All HoD’s / Incharges
2. All Staff Members
3- Notice Board (Polytechnic)
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